
 

 

 

January 14th 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
Entrance Examination Day January 28th 2019 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the School’s annual entrance examination takes place on Monday 
January 28th.  School is suspended for this day as we welcome prospective parents and 
students to Merchant Taylors’. I am very keen to invite a number of boys from Year 7 to Year 
9 into school to act as helpers and guides for all or part of the day, however, and would 
welcome their input and support on what is a very important day for the school community. 
 
School buses will run as normal and boys will be encouraged to arrive at school for 8-30. The 
day will end by 2-30 and a hot lunch will be provided for all those who volunteer to attend. 
 
If you are happy to consent to your son joining us on 28th January, please complete the 
attached form and return to his Form Tutor by Monday January 21st. We will then be able to 
confirm numbers. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr R A Simpson      Mr N A Hunt 
Deputy Headmaster Academic        Head of Lower school   
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please return reply slip to Mr Hunt via your son’s Form Tutor 
 
I would like my son ……………………………………. in Form ………………   
 
to be in school to assist with the running of the Entrance Examination Day, January 28th 2019. 
I give my permission for him to attend school on that day. 
 
Signed ………………………………….                    Date: ………………………………… 
           (Parent/Guardian)   
 
 
 


